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Feedback gathered from industry stakeholders facilitates the design and development of 

programs that are both flexible and aligned with the personal and professional needs of students 

and employers. For the academic year 2024-25, the department collected feedback from 

employers regarding the curriculum and syllabi offered. 

 

      SURVEY  

 
 



 

 

Suggestions: 

 

1. Industry experts suggested to include Python programming and Data Analytics with 

Python course under the category of Open elective and Program elective respectively. 

2. Industry experts also suggested to include GenAI courses as it is a newer technology. 

 


